
The Secondary School level is the most important time to
be more involved in your child’s life and education.
Hayfield Secondary's PTSA has several volunteer

opportunities available for the 2010-2011 school year.

Officers:
· President
· Recording Secretary

Committee Chairs
· Membership
· Hospitality
· Reflections
· Volunteer Coordinator
· Spirit Wear and other Fundraising
· Legislation
· Box tops/Grocery Card

Or help a committee:
· Online Newsletter Support
· Membership
· Back To School Packet Stuffing (early August)
· Hawk “Fly-By” support
· Student Directory
· Middle School Team Parents
· Hospitality/Teacher and Staff recognition
· Add your name to the general volunteer e-mail list

If you are interested in volunteering,
or you just want more info….contact:

msudik@verizon.netOR clpage1@verizon.net

Become an Active Parent at Hayfield!


